
SRP Golf Association 

2024 Membership Drive 

SRPGA membership provides the opportunity to assist 
in developing your golf game, play golf with SRP 
employees and retirees at various Arizona golf courses, 
and with its relationship with the Arizona Golf 
Association (AGA), enables members to establish a 
legitimate golf handicap.  SRPGA membership has 
traditionally entitled members to a free dinner in 
December at the annual banquet and membership in 
the Hole in One Club.  

Membership eligibility as written in SRPGA Bylaws 

• Regular Member 

SRP regular payroll employees, official SRP retirees, 
SRP board & council members, and all must have 
PERA privileges.   

• Social Member 
Individual not having PERA privileges including SRP 
contract or temporary employees and former 
employees who are not officially retired from SRP.  
All social members must have a regular SRPGA 
current member as their sponsor.  A note is sent 
annually to the social member sponsors, asking 
them to provide written affirmation of their 
continued sponsorship.  A social membership is not 
valid until the sponsor provides the written notice 
and has paid their own dues.   According to the 
Bylaws, the SRPGA Board will review and approve 
all social memberships.   

AGA and SRPGA membership are required to achieve a 
handicap and be flighted in SRPGA tournaments.  
Current members must renew January 1, 2024, to keep 
their legitimate handicap, permission to post scores, 
and have full participate in SRPGA sponsored 
tournaments. 

Dues 

New for 2024, the SRPGA Board of Directors has 
approved upgrading our tournament management 
software from Golf Genius TM Club to Golf Genius TM 
Club Premium.  Enhancements include a mobile app 
with live scoring and leaderboards, custom events 
website, and online event registration and payment 
processing. The cost for upgrade will result in SRPGA 
club dues increasing from $25 to $45. 

Also, for 2024, the AGA has eliminated the $5 early 
renewal incentive when joining or renewing prior to 
January 1st.   

Dues for 2024: $85 ($45 SRPGA + $45 AGA less $5 for 
Online join/Renewal)  

Membership begins January 1, 2023 and ends 
December 31, 2023 

How to join/renew: 

The AGA will collect both SRPGA and AGA dues.  Go to 
the AGA website at https://www.azgolf.org and click on 
the “JOIN/RENEW” tab at the top right of the home 
page to go to the Membership page. New and renewing 
members can click on the “CLUB DIRECTORY” tab to 
start the process. In the search field, enter “Salt” and hit 
the search tab find “Salt River Project Golf Assn”. Follow 
the instructions and have your credit card handy.   

 
For club renewal, please update your profile information 
including phone number(s) and email address.  We do 
not share your information. Auto renew has been 
disconnected for several reasons so you will need to log 
in and renew in the traditional manner. Write down 
your ID and password; you will need them to post your 
non-SRPGA golf scores.   

 
If you have questions, please follow instructions given 
on our website or contact a SRPGA Board Member 
listed on the SRPGA website:  http://srpgolf.com/    
 

 

 

Join SRPGA for 2024 before 
November 30, 2023 and become 
eligible to win one of the many  

$50 gift cards and $50 SRPGA golf 
certificates that will be drawn.  

The golf certificates can be used 
toward paying your entry fee at any 

tournament in 2024. 

http://srpgolf.com/

